

## ASHURST CE AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL HOME- SCHOOL PARTNERSHIP

## SHURST MRY SCHOOL

## IMPORTANT NEWS FOR ALL FAMILIES

18th June 2020

## Dear Parents & Carers,

The school thanks you all very much for your patience and apologies for the delay in informing you of the good news, recently confirmed, of the appointment of two new part-time teachers for Ashurst CE Primary from September 2020.

The appointment of these two highly-experienced and respected class teachers will enable the new teaching Co-Headship of Mrs Clarke and Mrs Smith to work successful and effectively.

Mrs Andrews has been appointed to teach three afternoons per week in FS/KS1 and Mrs Uff has been appointed to teach three afternoons per week in Y3&4.

These appointments are in addition to the current respective FS/KS1 and Y3&4 afternoon lessons, each week, in Computing with Mrs Hedley and in PE/Games with Horsham Leisurelink.

We thank you once again for your continuing support.

Kindest regards as always

Mrs Williams and the school team, on behalf of the Governing

Body.